
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 

4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday  Gardening (lunchtimes) 

Tuesday Dance 
Mathletics (starting 16th Jan) 
Running (starting 16th Jan) 

Running  

Wednesday  African Drumming 
Goblin (by invitation only) 

Thursday  Street Dance 
Singing 

Friday   

Friday 5th January 

 
Diary Dates 

Monday 8th January 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 9th January 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Wednesday 10th January 
Flu Immunisation catch up for Y3&4 
 
Thursday 11th January 
School council meeting with Community 
Sports Foundation 
 
Friday 12th January 
Reception, Y1, Y2 parent reading – 9am 

 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 
It is lovely to see the children back after our Christmas break. We 
hope you all had a lovely time and managed to avoid any illnesses that 
seemed to be going around! As usual the Spring Term is a short one, 
with only five full weeks until half term, and another five full weeks 
after that until the Easter break. For those of you updating your new 
calendar, term ends on Wednesday 28th March. Time will fly by, so 
make sure you have a look at the parent planner that was sent out 
just before the Christmas holidays which outlines what we have got 
planned during this term. If you have not found your copy, it is on our 
school website under the Parent info section – term dates. 
 
Y5 Skillforce 
The next group of Y5 children will be starting Skillforce on Tuesday 9th 
January. Please can we remind you to return the consent forms if you 
have not done so already and that the children will not finish until 
3.45pm. 
 
Y6 residential 
Final payments were due today for the Y6 residential to Kingswood in 
March. If you have not paid this please contact the school office as 
soon as possible. 
 
After school clubs 
Miss Starling would like to invite any children and parents (children 
can of course attend on their own) along to her first African drumming 
club next week (Wednesday 3.20-4.20pm) so people can ‘have a go’ 
on the drums and experience what being in the club might be like. 
Children can then sign up to be in the club from the following week.  
 
Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Miss Anderson 

Congratulations 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 18th December 2017 

Daisy Barnard, Jamie Lemon, George Heaver, 
Katelyn Bone, Cameron Bish, Liam Egmore, 

Emily Moulton, Thomas Matthewson, 
Brandon Burns, Tamzin Gray, Siana 
Matthewson and Joshua Burnett. 


